
4. CORRESPONDENCE

4.1 REDCLIFFS PARK – SKATEBOAD AREA – HALF COURT

The Board considered a letter from Mrs M O Rule, expressing concern that
funding had been provided for the construction of a skateboard area in
Redcliffs Park in the 2000/2001 financial year without consultation thus far
with residents of the area.

The Board considered that a clear commitment could be given to Mrs Rule
that wide consultation would take place with the community before this
project would proceed.

The Board decided that the Community Advocate send a suitable reply to
Mrs Rule.

4.2 WALK OF FAME

The Board considered a letter from the Secretary of the Sumner/Ferrymead
Foundation proposing a project called the “Walk of Fame” along the
walkway between Cave Rock and Scarborough Hill.

The proposal was that plaques be placed in the sea wall along this footpath
with the names of persons with a Sumner connection who had made
significant contributions to the community.

The Board decided to respond to the Sumner/Ferrymead Foundation with a
letter which would convey the following points:

(a) The Board’s congratulations on this initiative.

(b) The advice that the Community Board supports this proposal in
principle (although this expression of support does not imply an
automatic approval to proceed with the installation of these plaques on
the wall).

(c) That more information on this proposal be sought and that the
Sumner/Ferrymead Foundation be asked in what specific way the
Community Board can assist it with this project.

(d) That the letter ask what consultation the Foundation is taking with
their community in this project and asking them also to ensure that the
appropriate Council Units, and in particular the Parks Unit, are
consulted on this proposal.

(e) That advice be sought on how the Foundation proposes to select those to be
commemorated in this “Walk of Fame”.


